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The Board of Education approved the General Fund bills in the amount of $38,151.87. 
 
The Athletic Fund bills in the amount of $1,089.89 were approved by the Board. 
 
Chuck Dumaw, Board President, was appointed by the Board to cast votes June 3, 2013 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Sanilac I.S.D. Biennial Election for Leslie King Jr. from Marlette and 
Louise Blasius from CPS to serve on the Sanilac County ISD Board for a term of 6 years.    
 
The Board heard the first reading of 12 NEOLA Bylaws and policies. 
 
The Summer 2013 Bond Project bids were approved as recommended by Superintendent, 
Tricia Pawlowski as follows: 
 
A.  Astec Asphalt - parking lot improvements totaling $163,000 
B.  Harper Alarm - additional inside and outside cameras for $15,885 
C.  PCT Security - monitoring and access entry for a total of $31,168 
D.  Ainsworth Electric - Generator totaling $33,030 
E.  Maurer Electric - lighting upgrades for Superintendent/Elementary Offices $6,400 
Totaling $249,483 
 
The Board approved Superintendent, Tricia Pawlowski, to move forward with a deficit 
budget for the 2013-2014 school year.  No cuts are being recommended at  
this time. 
 
Discussion took place regarding additional support for fourth grade students in the 2013-
2014 school year.  The discussion was tabled. 
 
 
 
 
 


